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Christ the King School

Prepared by Lynn Karasiuk James

Chair: Dennis Dunlop (Principal)
Dean Heck (Acting Principal)

Recorder and Staff Representative:  Lynn Karasiuk James

Trustee: Michelle Lamer, STAR Trustee and Board Chair

Meeting Dates:
June 10, 2021
April 27, 2021
February 18, 2021
November 19, 2020

Average Attendance 6 parents, all meetings were virtual

Average attendance: 3 parents

Highlights for the Council from the School Year:

● Accountability PIllar results from our surveys were discussed with some suggestions

made regarding areas of concern.

● Parent sign up for supporting various school activities was only done through social

media and the website.  Due to AHS restrictions parent support was limited to Shrove

Tuesday and Graduation set up.

● Parents provided feedback on trends in the school including online learning, the Draft of

the Three Year Ed Plan and supporting staff/students after the stabbing on March 15,

2021.

● The School Council wants to find ways to involve more parents in ways to support

teachers.

● Parents participated in the Community Consultation Process.

● Parents participated in posing suggestions for activities to welcome back staff in

September.

● The next meeting will be on September 28, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom

Respectfully submitted by,

Lynn Karasiuk James


